GENERAL MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY OF THE TOWNSHIP OF MANHEIM
FRIDAY MAY 19, 2000 MINUTES

The regular meeting of the General Municipal Authority of the Township of
Manheim was not held May 19, 2000 at 7:30 a.m. at the Manheim Township

Municipal Building, 1840 Municipal Drive, Lancaster, Pennsylvania, due to the
lack of a quorum.

The next meeting will be Friday, July 21, 2000 at 7:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

James M. Martin
Manager-Secretary
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